
BSS NEWSLETTER 
 

 Y6 parents apply online for high 

school. Deadline end of this month. 

 Menus have been sent home in 

bags for hot dinners after half term. 

There is even more choice! 

 A limited After School Club service 

begins after the half term. We now 

have confirmed numbers. Thank 

you.  

 Mrs McCauley has organised a col-

lection for Operation Christmas 

Child and letters are in bags and 

have also been emailed. All dona-

tions will be quarantined. 

 In busy areas of the yards or paths, 

we recommend that masks are 

worn by adults when picking up 

and dropping off. 
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Thanks to FOSS for the Halloween cup-

cake activity today. All allergies and 

intolerances have been catered for and 

also Asda has provided free Halloween 

sweets! Everything has been hygienically prepared and 

quarantined of course. 

Poppies will be on sale after half term 

from the school office. We are trying to 

do this in a Covid safe way. Money can 

be put straight into the collection tin in 

the office and there is hand gel availa-

ble. Adults can buy poppies at the 

school office at any time during the 

day for a couple of weeks after half term but this year 

please do not send money with your children for poppies. 

They will not be sold to children in classrooms in the usu-

al way, just from the school office to parents and carers. 

 

 

Talk Homework Link 

https://www.facebook.com/Banks-St-Stephens-C-of-E-

Primary-School  

 



 

 

 

 

 

Star Writers! 

 

Reception: Riley 

Y1   Aiden 

Y2   Octavia   

Y3    Jake 

Y4    Cooper 

Y5   Sophie  

Y6   Bobby 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week! 

Nursery:  Noah 

Reception: Teddie 

Y1   Kezia 

Y2   Alfie B   

Y3  Seth   

Y4  Ethan   

Y5   Sean  

Y6   Ben 

 

 

All of us here at St Stephen’s wish you a restful half term and 

we pray that your families stay safe. It’s been a wonderful half 

term and great to be more or less  “back to normal”! Let’s 

hope it stays that way!  

Next half term’s Christian Value is COMPASSION. 

 

Fantastic Out of School Achievements! 

Jack Abram won Football Merit Award and Olivia Sharples 

won Football Merit Award and also Goalkeeper Merit Award. 

Well done both of you! 


